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To

Dr. D.X. Giri

Dean & Head
Faculty of Education
ICFAI University,
Dehradun

Respected Dr. Giri,

We are very much appreciative of your kind gesture for sparing your valuable time to

chair the National Seminar as a “Resource Person” held at Budha College of

Education, Karnal on 12" March, 2011.

We convey our sincere thanks for visiting us and rendering your valuable suggestions

to make the seminar a successful venture. We further trust that you will continue to

usher your valuable advice. Enclosed please find the memories of our association with

you and wish to continue in future also.

Thanking you once again for your kind presence with us.

Yours Sincerely

Vinu Parida
Director

Budha Group of Institutions
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